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Dear Parents and Guardians,
We are looking forward to Spring and some much-needed sunshine. In March we 
will be learning about bunnies, baby animals and seasonal changes – with the first 
day of spring on Tuesday March 19. The Letter of the Week project will continue 
with exploring the letters N & O. The children have been showing great interest in 
practicing all letters.

In February we started learning about our community. We will continue exploring 
this topic and are hoping to have a special guest come visit the preschool to talk 
about their role within the community. 

Many thanks,
Cozy Corner Staff
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Special Days
St. Patrick’s Day – Sunday March 17th
To celebrate this day we welcome your child to wear green on Thursday March 14  
(Tuesday/Thursday program) and/or Friday March 15 (M/W/F program). We will be 
providing a special treat for the children to enjoy.

Spring Break
We will be closed for Spring Break beginning Monday March 25 and ending on Monday 
April 1, 2024. We will return to school on Tuesday April 2. Our rates are pro-rated from 
September to June in order to allow for such closures. Enjoy the week together with your 
children.

Reminders:
Daylight Savings March 10 – spring ahead
First day of Spring – March 19

Preschool Closures:
Spring Break - March 25 to April 1
Good Friday - March 29
Easter Monday - April 1


